
FIELD TRIP LUNCH ORDER FORM
2023-2024

Dear Parents,

Las Virgenes Unified School District participates in the National School Lunch and Breakfast
Programs. All students enrolled in the District receive free breakfast and lunch as part of
California's Universal Meal Program.

Sack lunches are available for all students going on field trips. However, they must be ordered
two weeks in advance. Please complete this form and return it to your student's teacher.

If you have any questions concerning the lunch program, please call Child Nutrition Services at
(818) 225–8625.

Sincerely,

Julie Abbott
Director of Child Nutrition, Maintenance, Operations and Facilities

*MAKE SURE TO LET YOUR STUDENT KNOW THAT YOU ARE ORDERING LUNCH FOR
THE FIELD TRIP.

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Student’s Name:

Student’s ID#: ______________________

Teacher’s Name:

Yes, I want a lunch for my student.

Field Trip Date: __________________________________


